
The Patient Centered Primary Care Medical Home (PCPCH) is a statewide program that 
recognizes high-functioning primary care practices and ranks them on a scale of 1-5 stars. 
PCPCH designation is awarded based on submitted data and interviews with all staff roles, 
and patients. Currently, OHSU Primary Care Clinics (IM, Family Med, Peds) do not have any 
5-star clinics, until now! We are excited to announce that the Internal Medicine Primary 
Care Clinic has received a 5 star designation with less than 5% of clinics achieving this 
designation throughout the state. This designation is challenging to achieve and is a true 
testament to the care provided every single day to our patients. 

https://www.oregon.gov/oha/hpa/dsi-pcpch/pages/index.aspx

